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5
th

 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next week (8
th

 October) we will be continuing to think about ourselves and our feelings.  Please talk with your children 

about how different things make them feel.  

 

Please continue to send in a coat for your child everyday as we will be going outside “whatever the weather”.  We teach 

the children to use the “magic method” for putting on their coat, please come and see us if you need a demonstration. 

 

We will be holding our curriculum meetings on Thursday 11
th

 October at 6.15pm to 6.45pm and this will be repeated at 

7.00pm to 7.30pm.  

 

Please do try and attend one of these sessions as we will be sharing lots of interesting information about nursery. 

Unfortunately there will not be any crèche facilities. 

 

We will also be holding our sponsored sing on Tuesday 18
th

 October at 11.30am for Ladybirds and 2.45pm Bees. This is a 

lovely opportunity to see how well your child has settled into nursery and hopefully raise some money for the nursery. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

The Nursery Team 


